
MINUTES OF TYDD ST MARY PARISH COUNCIL EXTRAORDINARY MEETING  

HELD THE COMMUNITY BUILDING, GLEBE FIELD, RECTORY ROAD, 

TYDD ST MARY  ON 17th September 2020 at 7pm 
 

 

 

Presiding over the meeting, Cllr Ley 

In Attendance:  

Cllr Magnus, Cllr Jackson-Parker, Cllr Gangel and Cllr Bowser 

 

All in attendance wore face masks 

 

The Clerk was not in attendance at the meeting. 

Councillor Cllr Bowser offered to take notes. 

 

 1. 
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1.20 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE with reasons  

None. 

 

2.20 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST - to receive Declarations of Interest in accordance with the 

Localism Act 2011 and to consider any applications for dispensation. 

Cllrs Magnus & Bowser are members of the Playing Field Committee.      

       

3.20 TO DISCUSS AND RESOLVE ON MATTERS RELATING TO THE GLEBE FIELD 

Following a discussion covering all relevant paperwork, that all signage was in place and Government 

guidelines were being correctly followed it was proposed that the Pavilion could be used for toilet facilities 

only this was seconded with all in favor and 2 abstentions ( Cllrs Magnus & Bowser), Item RESOLVED. 

It was further proposed to sign the agreement between the Parish Council and the Tydd St Mary Playing 

Field Committee, this was seconded with all in favor and 2 abstentions (Cllrs Magnus & Bowser), Item 

RESOLVED. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There being no more business to transact the meeting closed at 7.55pm 

 

 

 

Signed                                                                     Date 

 

Chairman 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


